
Feedback Request for Our Recent Field Day 

Event 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for joining us at our recent Field Day event! 

We truly appreciate your participation and support. 

To continually improve our events, we would love to hear your feedback. Please take a few 

moments to share your thoughts by answering the following questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the event? 

• Was there anything you think we could improve for next year? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Your input is invaluable to us and will help us make future events even better. Please reply to 

this email or fill out our online feedback form here. 

Thank you once again for being part of our Field Day celebration! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 

URL_TO_FORM

